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May 9, 2018 
 

Principal’s Message: 
 

April was a month full of new experiences and 

activities at Ellendale!  The students had the 

opportunity to try the sport of curling at the 

school. Our intermediate students especially 

enjoyed this opportunity.  In keeping with the 

theme of keeping our bodies and minds active 

the students learned some new Yoga moves and 

poses.  Students learned to stretch, relax and sync 

their body to their mind.   A big thank you to our 

PAC for supporting all these amazing 

opportunities for our students. 

 

May is off to a great start with the students 

exploring various science topics and an 

opportunity to have some hands-on learning 

through workshops. 

 

A big thank you to Ms. Florio, Ms. Deezar and 

all our students for their efforts with the running 

club.  Way to go, for going out, running and 

giving it your all!  

 

Teachers are now busy coaching students for 

specific track events. Everyone is working hard 

to gear up for the Track meet coming up on May 

29th at Bear Creek Park.  We hope to see our 

Ellendale community come out to the Track 

Meet to support our students!  Ellendale PAC 

will also be hosting the concession, please 

contact our PAC if you can come out and support 

them or if you have vendor connections such as 

Pizza, Samosa’s or other items suitable for 

concession.   

 
 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. R. Bains 
 

 

Division 6’s Dancing Brings the 

House Down at the Bell Center 
 
Ms. Davies and Ms. Meyer’s grade one 
students danced their hearts out at the Bell 
Center.  The crowd went wild with excitement 
as our young grade one’s showed their best 
steps to the crowd with pure confidence!  
Thank you grade one’s and teachers for 
representing Ellendale!  
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